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Letter dated 15 May 2002 from the Secretary-General to the
President of the Security Council

I have the honour to convey the attached communication, dated 14 May 2002,
which I received from the High Representative for the Implementation of the Peace
Agreement on Bosnia and Herzegovina (see annex).

I should be grateful if you would bring it to the attention of the members of the
Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan



2

S/2002/547

Annex
Letter dated 14 May 2002 from the High Representative for the
Implementation of the Peace Agreement on Bosnia and
Herzegovina addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to transmit to you the twenty-second report on the activities
of the High Representative for the Implementation of the Peace Agreement on
Bosnia and Herzegovina. This is also my final report. I would appreciate your
making this report available to the Security Council. I would like to thank you again
for your support and for our fruitful cooperation during the three years of my
mandate.

(Signed) Wolfgang Petritsch
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Enclosure
Report by the High Representative for the Implementation of the
Peace Agreement to the Secretary-General

20 February-7 May 2002

Pursuant to Security Council resolution 1031 (1995) of 15 December 1995, in which
the Council requested the Secretary-General to submit reports from the High
Representative in accordance with annex 10 of the Peace Agreement and the
Conclusions of the London Peace Implementation Conference of 8 and 9 December
1995, I herewith present the twenty-second report.


